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Delta Variant Update: 8/15/21
Dream Movement Community,

The Delta variant of COVID-19 has been spreading rapidly among
the world. HISD has recently implemented a mask mandate to

help stop the spread of the Delta variant.

For the safety of our community members and guests visiting
Dream Movement gatherings and events, we ask that all
unvaccinated people please wear a mask at all Dream Movement
gatherings and events as of August 16th, 2021. We also ask that all
healthcare professionals wear a mask if not able to socially
distance themselves from others even if they have been

vaccinated.

You do not have to wear a mask if you are vaccinated or attending
an event or gathering outside and can socially distance yourself

from others.

Thank you for your patience and understanding and we can’t wait

to see you!

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Rachel Snow

at rlsnow29@gmail.com.
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